
memo 

City of Albuquerque Stormwater Quality 

To: Curtis Cherne, PE, Principal Engineer, Stormwater Quality 

From:  Sims, Timothy E. 

CC:  Recipient names 

Date: 04/25/19 

Re: H09E017G Dirt ramps not being removed by the end of the day 

Comments: I have been monitoring the dirt ramps on this site for the previous three days.  As the photos indicate 

the same ramps exist and have not been removed as of 7:30 a.m. this morning.  The previous 

arrangement/ understanding is not being honored.   

On a positive note I ran across Green Globe this morning and one of the workers stated they are 

removing the ramps today—for what it is worth. 
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